
School Orchestra Shines at 
the Tsuen Wan District Fire Safety Carnival 

Our school’s Orchestra made a remarkable impact at the “Tsuen Wan District Fire 
Safety Carnival” organised by the Tsuen Wan District Fire Safety Committee. The 
ensemble, consisting of three talented students, 4A Yu Hoi Kei, 4D Zheng Chun To, 
and 5E Wong Ho Kwan, had the honor of participating in this prestigious event. 
Their performance, a captivating clarinet-piano trio titled “The Last Waltz”, 
arranged by our school’s music director, showcased their exceptional skills and 
musicality. 

The clarinet-piano trio, performed by Wong Ho Kwan and Zheng Chun To on the 
clarinet, accompanied by Yu Hoi Kei on the piano, mesmerized the audience at the 
carnival. With their harmonious melodies and synchronized playing, the trio 
captivated the listeners, creating a memorable musical experience. “The Last 
Waltz” was a testament to the talent and dedication of our school’s Orchestra 
members. 


